

February is a busy but fun month. We have several important dates to remember and even a day off! The students are actively working on FLVS Spanish. Please continue to check their progress at home. They should be completing a minimum of 10% per week with my expectations of them working at 15%.

March 1<sup>st</sup> will be our Masquerade Ball with details to follow. Be on the lookout for that in the next couple of weeks.

**Fieldtrip 2/8** permission slips are being sent home. Please have them back in to us as soon as possible.

**STAND meeting 2/8 @ 3:00**. This is great opportunity for your child to get involved.

**Valentine's Day 2/14** Bring someone you love to lunch day. This is also our Hot Dog Fundraiser Day.

President's Day 2/18 No School

**Yearbooks are on sale** in the office for \$25 and we do have **advertising** and **dedication** space available. See the office if you are interested.

**Wizard of Oz practice is EVERY FRIDAY from 3-4.** It is imperative that your child be here for practice if they are in the play. If your child is unable to be in the performance, please let us know so that we can make arrangements.

Thanks, Mrs. Kristie, Mr. Nolan, Mr. Art